Abermain Public School

1 Goulburn Street
Abermain, NSW 2326

Ph: 02 4930 4210
Fax: 02 4930 4319
Email: abermain-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

15 Aug 2025

THE SOCIAL SLEUTHS

Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has been invited to participate in a small-group social skills program called The Social Sleuths, facilitated by
our Youth Outreach Worker in collaboration with school staff. This program is designed to support students in developing
essential interpersonal and emotional regulation skills in a fun, engaging, and structured way.

The program will focus on:

+ Building emotional awareness and self-regulation

« Strengthening communication and listening skills

» Developing positive peer relationships

« Fostering resilience and problem-solving abilities

Each session runs for 40 minutes and will take place during class time, the program will run for 5 weeks, commencing
Tuesday 19th August 2025.

If you have any questions about the program, please feel free to contact Heather Kruzins, Youth Outreach Worker.

Permission note is to be returned to the school, either via the Parent Portal https://abermainps.sentral.com.au/auth/portal
or returned to the school office, by Monday, 18 August 2025.

Principal: Debbie Bower Teacher in charge of excursion: Miss Kruzins

THE SOCIAL SLEUTHS
Permission Slip (to be returned by Monday, 18 August 2025)

Student: Roll Class:

| give permission for my child to participate in the THE SOCIAL SLEUTHS program: [ ] YES [ ] NO

Parent/Carer Name: ......ooueeecciieiiiiiieeeeeeeeeeeeeee s

Parent/Carer Signature: ...t e e s Date: .......... T /S



